OHIO COLLABORATIVE
LAW ENFORCEMENT AGENCY CERTIFICATION

December 17, 2020

Chief Michael Jones

Clinton Township Division of Police
3820 Cleveland Avenue,
Columbus, OH - 43224

Congratulations on achieving Full Compliance Ohio Collaborative Law Enforcement Agency Certification status on
EXEC ORDER (SAFE POLICING FOR SAFE COMMUNITIES) standards. Your certificate shall serve as a reminder of
your agency’s commitment to law enforcement and the community it serves.

At your convenience, we would like to obtain your feedback of the onsite review process. At your convenience,
please complete the survey located at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/OnsiteAssessmentSurvey

Please note, agencies will be required to maintain Self-Certification compliance on an annual basis. Each year
agencies shall maintain annual compliance documentation for all standards developed by the Ohio Collaborative
Community-Police Advisory Board. This documentation shall be maintained by the agency and available for review
by an Ohio Collaborative Law Enforcement Certification representative upon request. This compliance
documentation permits each agency to prove it is complying with policy on an annual basis.

Your participation in the Ohio Collaborative Law Enforcement Agency Certification process is appreciated.

Sincerely,

FUH Fri

Karhlton F. Moore, Executive Director
Office of Criminal Justice Services



